
 

 

Superior Court of California 
County of San Bernardino 

NOTICE OF FINE INCREASE 

Effective September 1, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 
The Judicial Council of California has announced that an increased fee amount will go 
into effect in the state’s trial courts effective September 1, 2011. 

The changes result from the enactment of Assembly Bill 2499.  The legislation, which 
was signed into law on September 20, 2010, enacted legislation to revise requirements 
and procedures for attendance and monitoring of Traffic Violator School Programs.  This 
legislation imposes an additional fee of $3 upon every person attending Traffic School 
after 9/1/2011. 

 
A schedule of the traffic school fees can also be obtained at the clerk’s office as soon as 
the schedule has been finalized. 


